
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
For 

Kikiaola Small Boat Harbor Projects 
 
 
On behalf of Senator Kouchi, Representative Morikawa and the Department 
of Land and Natural Resources Division of Boating and Ocean Recreation, 
we would like to invite you to attend a public information meeting.  
 
It has been nearly three (3) years since the Kikiaola Federal Project was 
completed in 2009 and over two (2) years since the State Inner Harbor 
Maintenance Dredging and Wooden Loading Dock Projects were completed 
in 2010.  Since then we have received numerous concerns from harbor users 
and inquiries about the Sand By-Pass Program. 
 
We would like to get public input on harbor issues and to provide 
information about the Sand By-Pass Program.  
 
The public information meeting will be held: 
 
Date: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 
Time: 5:30 P.M. 
Place: Waimea Neighborhood Center  

4556 Makeke Road  
Waimea, Kauai, 96796 

   
Your attendance at this meeting will be greatly appreciated. 

 
Should you have any questions, please call 
Ms. Andrea Kualapai at (808)587-0175 or 

Mr. Eric Yuasa, Boating Engineer (DLNR) at (808)587-0122 


